
Essay Writing Service
You can go two ways: write on your own on review sites about the 
products you use, or take orders for reviews.

In the first case, you need to choose a site, such or Reviews PRO,
register on it and tell the site about your experience of using a 
product or service. You yourself determine the topic, content and 
mood of the work. The volume can also be at your discretion. The 
main thing is that it does not violate the requirements of the 
feedback site.

Payment is charged either for placement, or for 1,000 hits, or 
both at once.

How much does an essay writing service cost?
Another option - to take orders for reviews. Then the customer 
already decides how, about what, where, how much to write, and 
other things. Employers do not always want the review to be posted
on review sites. They can ask to publish the work on a blog, 
forum, social networks, online store, marketplaces and other 
platforms.

Similar jobs can be found on exchanges. They usually pay a fixed 
amount.

In any case, the review must be unique. You can not just take 
someone else's work and pass it off as your own. Otherwise, you 
will be blocked on the review sites, and the customer will not 
accept the work.

Writing posts for social networks

This is a task of medium complexity. If you write once a praise 
post, more like a review, then it is not difficult. But there is a
way of earning and more difficult areas.

The first is the writing of advertisements. In volume it may be 
very short work, but it should tsepchatit reader, push to buy or 
move to the site. And on this is not every specialist is capable.

Are essay writing services legal?

Second - maintaining a community in a social network. You need to 
come up with interesting posts every day, all related to a single 
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topic. If the group is about the news, it's not necessary to give 
not a dry text, and fascinating reading, if about films and 
serials, you must create a colorful description.

Jobs can be found at stock exchanges, specialized job sites or in 
those very communities, such as in discussions.

Rewriting

Moving closer to the "big league". Rewriting - one of the ways of 
writing texts, which is based on rewriting the original source so 
that the article would be unique, while retaining its meaning and 
essence.

For this purpose rewriters use synonyms, change the order of words
and sometimes sentences, make simple phrases out of complex ones 
and so on. In most cases in rewriting an unauthorized user can see
that one text is rewritten from another. To prevent this from 
happening, you must use in-depth rewriting.

This is also rewriting the material, but not from one information 
source, but from several. Then guess the original source will be 
much harder.

The customer can provide the text which needs to be rewritten, or 
he must look for it himself.

Rewriting is often used when writing news articles and posts. The 
news in any case will be the same, but the text must be made 
unique to several sites at once.

Usually pay for this type of work for 1,000 characters.

Beginners who want to make a profit from writing texts, most often
begin with rewriting. And after gaining experience, skills and 
confidence in their own abilities go to copywriting.



Custom Writing

Custom Writing - is writing texts from scratch.

The specialist thinks up the structure of the work himself, 
decides what to write and in what sequence, and also uses his own 
experience to create an article. It is possible to use third-party
sources, but only for information. Rewriting sentences, paragraphs
and the whole text from there is not allowed.

Therefore, you need to choose only those topics in which you are 
knowledgeable. For example, doctors can write about medicine and 
health, tour guides can write about places of interest, and women 
who have children can give tips on caring for babies.

You can write different types of papers:

• press releases;

• weblinks;

• reviews of products and services;

• advertisements;

• informational articles and much more.

SEO-copywriting is also common on the Internet. It is the same 
independent creation of a new and unique text, but with the 
addition of keywords. They are used to raise the article in search
results and make it more popular. The copywriter should be able to
insert the "keys" into the article competently and naturally, so 
that they do not catch the eye.

In addition to keywords, SEO-copywriting takes into account the 
water content of the text, ad nauseum academic and classical and 
much more. All of these indicators can be checked on special 
services.

Jobs can be found on freelance and copywriting exchanges, in 
communities on social networks, on forums.

Selling ready-made articles
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There are situations when beginners without experience try to earn
on copywriting, but they, alas, do not succeed. The article 
remains unpaid, the customer leaves, and the time is already 
spent. You should not give up early. After all, the finished work 
can be put up for sale.

The author decides how and what to write about. He can not take 
into account the requirements and wishes of others, and to create 
an article based on their own "wants. After that it is necessary 
to work
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